
More information : (808) 246 8110

Updated schedule info available at:

www.thekauaibus.com

NO SUNDAY SERVICENO SUNDAY SERVICE

Download our app:

Apple App Store Google Play

www.Kauai.gov

Please be advised that due to staffing
shortage beginning Sunday August 27th,

2023, until further notice, The Kauai
Bus will not be operating on Sundays. Sundays.


